
 
 
 
 

 

March 7, 2025 
 

LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
Dear Families, 
Next week we’ll be holding Co-op meetings for 
each grade level. This means each grade level 
will get together, along with myself and the 
education specialists, to look at how students 
are progressing and how we can best help 
them. There is also a PTO meeting next week. 
Warm regards, 
Patrick Eagle 
 
SUMMER ENRICHMENT ACADEMY 
The dates have been set for the Summer Enrichment Academy. 
They are June 9th - June 27th. Click here for the flyer. 
 
PTO UPDATE 
We have our next PTO meeting on Monday, March 10th at 6:00, 
please join us in planning the remainder of the year and also 
start planning for the next school year. This year we have 4 open 
positions on the board. These positions are necessary in order 
to keep the PTO a successful, thriving, group. The positions 
available are: President, Vice President, Secretary and 
Parliamentarian. If you are interested or would like more 
information on any of these positions please contact Mika 
Holman at mika.holman@gmail.com. We also have BINGO night 
on the calendar for Friday, April 4th. This was INCORRECT on 
the PTO calendar so please adjust to the correct date! This is a 
fun family event with prizes, snacks and, of course, BINGO! 
We have a skate night at Cal Skate on the books for Thursday, 
March 27th. Mark your calendars, details to follow! 
 
SAN MIGUEL YEARBOOK 
The San Miguel 2024-2025 yearbook is now available for 
purchase. If you have pictures you'd like to contribute, each 
class has a parent volunteer collecting photos. Reach out to 
your child's teacher to find out who your classroom volunteer is.  
To Purchase and Customize your Yearbook, click HERE or 
1. Go to www.treering.com/validate 
2. Enter the San Miguel Passcode: 1016951376283954 
*Every book includes 2 free custom pages that will appear only in 
your book. Upload your photos from your computer or social 
media. Want more than 2 pages? Each additional 2 pages is only 
$1.99. Questions? Reach out to janaeliason@gmail.com  
 
A ‘NOTE’ FROM THE MUSIC TEACHER 
Music classes will continue until mid-May for 4th-, 5th-, and 
6th-grade music students. Everyone will have at least one more 
performance in mid-May, and several groups will also have the 
chance to perform at Music Appreciation Day at the LBC 
Farmer's Market on Saturday, May 17. Flyers will go out to select 
groups in April. Stay tuned! 
 

 
The music program is supported by the Mark West 
Education Foundation. If any parents or community 
members are interested in doing more to support 
music and arts education in the Mark West district, 
please consider joining us at our next board meeting 
to find out how you can help. The next MWEF meeting 
will take place this coming Monday, April 7 at the 
District Office Learning Center from 4:00-5:00 pm. 

Please feel free to join us or email Kara Kaufman at 
kkaufman@mwusd.org if you would like to learn more. 
 
UPCOMING DATES  
3/10/25 - PTO Meeting 6:00 pm 
3/14/25 - Crazy Hair Day 
3/17-3/21/25 - Spring Break 
3/27/25 - Skate Night at Cal Skate 
3/28/25 - Talent Show Sign up deadline 
4/4/25 - Family Bingo night at San Miguel 
4/11/25 - No School, unused emergency day 
4/21/25 - No School, unused emergency day 
4/24/25 - Talent Show Dress Rehearsal, 6:30 (new date) 
4/25/25 - Talent Show Performance, 6:30 
 
5th grade field trip to Pepperwood Preserve 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1yTG_XPO0tau8xZTrryR3NL-bCr2PllIL/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1oq5byaaTWTkJyIY4b2S77CUICxY55dhq/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_41RVFHTaC-aQunKwsJqTK2kIdTzS8AV/view?usp=sharing
https://www.treering.com/purchase?PassCode=1016951376283954
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